
Planning application at Bridge Farm

I am pleased to report that Wokingham Council considered carefully the
planning application at bridge Farm and refused permission. Like you I am
pleased that they came to this conclusion.

Should the decision be appealed I will support the Council as I promised
before the decision.

http://www.government-world.com/planning-application-at-bridge-farm/

